
Project Update: August 2020 
 
Given the whole situation with the Covid-19 virus pandemic, we tried to respect all 
safety measures during the entire field research. We worked on Lake Markovačko all 
last week, in accordance with the project plan. On Monday, we set up the fyke nets 
and took them out, emptied them and put them back in the water until Friday. We 
managed to catch 5725 black bullhead specimens with a total weight of 139,590 g. 
In order to avoid work in the laboratory, we performed measurements and dissections 
on the shores of the lake. 
 
In addition to colleagues from the Institute for Multidisciplinary Research and the 
Faculty of Biology, we were accompanied by two students of ecology and 
environmental protection from the Faculty of Biology University of Belgrade, as well as 
one student of Ecology and Environmental Protection from the private faculty 
"Singidunum" from Belgrade. 
 
Also, for one day, we were accompanied by Petar Srok, who has his own independent 
production and makes shows for the television "Hunting and Fishing", which is 
broadcast on cable television. He will make a show about our project. 
 
Experimental breeding at CEFAH is also being carried out according to plan.  
 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 


